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NIDEC COMPONENTS CORP 

  January 6, 2024 

  Document #： 8ZDGF-1653 

Dear Valued Customers   

  Nidec Components Corporation 

 

Sensor Division 

 

Product change notification  

(Addition of CE marking to battery) 

 

This is to inform you that a CE marking will be added to batteries used for PG-100N, PG-100B, PG-200 and 

PG-208 series. This notification is for your company to take appropriate action should your internal 

documentation for the products need to be updated.  

1. Change description 

    CE marking will be added to batteries used for the products (See the list below). 

 

2. Affected products 

   Product name Product series name Battery Type 

Handled Digital Manometer PG-100N series LR03T (ALKALINE) 

Handled Digital Manometer PG-100B series LR03T (ALKALINE) 

Pressure Gauges 
PG-200 series 

(Battery type only) 
ER6V (LITHIUM) 

Pressure Gauges 
PG-208 series 

(Battery type only) 
ER6V (LITHIUM) 

 

3. Reason for change 

The current manufacturer of battery announced its intention to add CE-marking to battery in order for 

them to comply with NEW EU Battery regulation. 

 

4. Evaluation 

Apart from the addition of CE-marking, the specifications of the batteries remain exactly the same as before. 

 

5. Implementation date    

   The estimated implementation date is from September 2024 onward on a production basis. The actual 

schedule may change, dependent on how fast the inventory of the current products will be consumed. 

 

6. Others   

 Please contact your local sales rep, should you have any concern on this product change.   

 


